
 
175 East Old Country Road 
Hicksville, New York 11801 

 
 September 29, 2008 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
Re: Case No. 06-G-1186  
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Enclosed for filing electronically with the Commission are the following tariff leaves, issued by 
KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a KeySpan Energy Delivery Long Island (“KEDLI”) to become 
effective on October 1, 2008: 
 
 Sixth Revised Leaf No. 119.49 
 Fourth Revised Leaf No. 119.50 
 To Schedule For Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 1-GAS 
 
On June 27, 2008, KEDLI filed tariff revisions with the Commission in compliance with the 
Commission’s December 21, 2007 Order in the aforementioned case.  The purpose of this filing is to 
further revised the Customer Billing Charge to clarify that firm transportation customers will not 
receive this charge if their Energy Services Company participates in KEDLI’s consolidated billing 
option.  This filing also includes language of the Delivery Rate Adjustment (DRA) which was 
omitted from the earlier filing. 
 
Permission is requested for a waiver from the Commission’s regulation governing newspaper 
publication of the enclosed tariff provisions.  

 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Dawn Herrity at 718-403-2975 or 
Dawn.Herrity@us.ngrid.com. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
KEYSPAN GAS EAST CORPORATION 
D/B/A KEYSPAN ENERGY DELIVERY LI 
 
By: _________________________________ 
/dh 
Att. 

Received: 09/29/2008


